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1. Janet Way

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Ridgecrest

4. janetway@yahoo.com

5. 06/15/2020

6. Property Aquisition Expanding Paramount Park Open Space

7. As a longtime neighbor, watchdog of Paramount Park and founding member or Shoreline Preservation Society, I strongly
approve of the proposal to purchase the two properties bordering the park to expand Open Space. My neighbors and I were
the ones who originally nominated the adjacent property for expansion of Paramount Park with the 1989 Open Space Bond.

I look forward to hearing how we can plan to integrate these properties into the existing park. And we suggest that it would be
best to eventually end usage of that section of Tenth NE to prevent intrusions by unwanted vehicles. I am also interested in the
possible upgrade and replacement of the culvert for Littles Creek which runs there under Tenth NE.

We request to be notified as parties of record on all  official actions regarding this project.

Thank you.

Janet Way
Shoreline Preservation Society

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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